Band Boosters' Minutes -- May 14, 2012

At 7 p.m. the Jazz Band played for us. They were wonderful. They have lots of talent in the Jazz Band. Our meeting started at 7:20 p.m. by Chuck Christopher. The minutes were approved and the financial report will be at our next meeting.

Mrs. Pruitt:

Mr. Majors was ill so Mrs. Pruitt was here. The Color Guard tryouts are very strong this year. The Drum Majors will be announced very soon. Some dates to remember are:

May 15 - Meeting with incoming Freshman and their parents.

July 16-19 Guard and Drum Camp.

July 23-26 Camp

July 30-Aug 2 Camp

We need ink cartages for our printers. Denise Jones has organized some Car washes to help raise some funds. There are tickets to sell. The suggested is at least \$5.00 or more. The Car washes are May 19 and June 2 from. 10-3. There are three locations. They are DQ on 153, The Erectors on Hixson Pike and Dr Shears on Dayton Pike(Rosie's Ice Cream). The Funds raised from ticket sales will go 70% to student and 30% to the general fund. We need 15 people at all locations. E-mails are coming with more information. We presented Chuck with cake columns and photos of the band. He thanked everyone for 4 wonderful years. We had oral elections and the results were:

Pres. Anna Peebles

1st VP Demaris Scarpelli

2ndVP Mike Creasman

3rdVP Jeannie Suttles

Treas. Carisa Gasaway

Sec. Trish Easter

Parli Jarrad Magee

Visual Rep Anne Hendrix

Congrads to the new board. Tracy Creasman has 20% Pizza Hut coupons for May 22. The Band gets 20% of sales when people hand the paper to the servers on that day.

Respectfully Submitted, Trish Easter